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NOTIFICATION TO THE PARTIES 

 

 AEWA CONSERVATION AWARD 2021 – EXTENSION OF DEADLINE FOR 

NOMINATIONS 

 

 
The Secretariat of the Agreement on the Conservation of African-Eurasian Migratory Waterbirds 

(UNEP/AEWA) would like to inform you that the deadline for submission of nominations for the AEWA 

Waterbird Conservation Award 2021 has been extended to 10 July 2021. Nominations should be submitted to 

the AEWA Secretariat. 

 

The winners in the two categories – one for individuals and the other for institutions – will be decided by the 

AEWA Standing Committee and presented at the 8th Session of the Meeting of the Parties in October 2021. 

 

For more details and to download the AEWA Award nomination form please visit: https://www.unep-

aewa.org/en/awards 
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